Hello,

I am writing in strong support if LC52. Being the bio mom of two developmentally disable young adults I know it would be devastating if they required hospitalization during this time of Covid-19 and visitor restrictions. Being a healthcare professional (RN) I certainly understand the reasoning behind the restrictions generally, but there needs to be clear exceptions for the DD community during this time. For our kids it would be a huge safety issue to leave them with someone who couldn't possibly understand them or advocate for them. Thank you so much for your consideration of our most vulnerable. Sincerely, Janelle Julian (Gresham, Or)

Sent from my iPhone